
President’s Message 
 I’d like to start our October 2017 

Newsletter by thanking everyone that 

supported our third annual Sierra Chapter 

Engineering Excellence Awards. We had 

great attendance at the dinner, and 

provided a warm welcome to our award 

winners. We also welcomed our scholarship 

recipients. I appreciate everyone’s 

attendance, and the hard work by Debbie, 

Kathy and Debanik to make sure the dinner 

was a success. I hope you will join us for the 

joint meeting with SAME this month. 

I wanted to include a couple quick thoughts 

of the importance of ACEC California and 

our Sierra Chapter play as civic 

organizations. As I’ve gotten older, and 

learned more about economics, I’ve 

developed a deep appreciation for civic 

organizations. Why are civic organizations 

so important? 

Civic organizations fill a role in society that 

isn’t met entirely by the government or 

private business. Strong civic organizations 

are an important part of what has made our 

capitalist economy in the United States 

successful. What quality makes ACEC 

California a beautiful civic organization to 

me? It is the way private businesses (who 
(Continued on page 2) 

Calendar of Events 
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Landon Blake 
Sierra Chapter President 

2017-2018  

ACEC-CA Sierra Chapter Newsletter 

October 2017 

President’s Message.                     1 

Calendar of Events.                        1 

President’s Msg. Cont.                  2 

Sept. 20 th Meeting Recap           3 

Jesse Gothan  City of Sac  

And 3rd Annual EEA Awards                           

ACEC-CA State Updates                4   

And Events                                                            

ACEC-CA Member Profile             5 

2017-2018 Board of Directors     6 

Oct. 18th, 2017 Dinner Invite       7                  

Table of Contents 

Oct. 18th Joint ACEC/.S.A.M.E.    2 
Meeting 

Speaker :  Eric Tsai, P.E.                             

October 9 – 11, 2017 
ACEC California 2017 Annual Conference & 

Board Meeting 
Incline Village, Nevada 

Register   

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
Joint ACEC-CA/S.A.M.E.  Dinner Meeting 

Guest Speaker: 
Eric Tsai, P.E. 

California Dept. of Water Resources 

 Registration Link: 
https://october18dinnermtng.eventbrite.com 

October 15-18, 2017 
ACEC National Fall Conference 

Orlando, Florida 

Registration link at: 

 Register   

Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
ACEC-CA Sierra Chapter Dinner Meeting 

 
Panel on the Duty to Defend Contract       

Language and SB 496, including Rick Liptak, 
Jerry Way and Jerry Hicks 



ACEC California/Sierra Chapter Newsletter -  October 2017 Pe No. 2 

are often market competitors) come together to work on 

common problems or issues. This willingness to work hand-

in-hand with market competitors represents a selflessness 

and concern for the greater good that we need more of in 

our modern world, and in modern business. ACEC California 

is truly at its most beautiful when our member firms work 

together, not just to protect our business interests, but to 

improve our society, our economy, and our communities. 

How does ACEC work to improve our society, our economy, 

and our communities? There are obvious ways. These 

include: 

Our awarding of scholarships to students from both 

within and outside the civil engineering and land 

surveying professions. 

Our recognition of public agencies and engineering 

teams that design and construct projects that are 

beautiful, functional, and affordable. 

Our delivery of education and promotion of high 

standards of professional practice. These high 

standard benefit all of our clients and the 

communities in which we work. 

There are also non-obvious ways in which ACEC California 

improves our society, our economy, and our 

communities. These include: 

Promoting policies that lead to the prudent use of tax 

payer dollars. 

Encouraging public agencies to follow the law. 

Asking and answering tough questions about new 

technology that are changing our communities in 

addition to our professions. 

Developing innovative solution to the challenges we 

face in affordable housing, transportation and 

water supply. 

I hope ACEC will continue this work of improving our 
society, our economy, and our communities. While 
engaging in this work, I also hope that ACEC member 
firms will continue to cooperate with our competitors to 
accomplish goals that are not governed strictly by what 
benefits our professionals financially, but one what 
benefits our clients and the places we choose to call 
home. It is while reaching those type of accomplishments 
that our civic society is at its most beautiful. 

Landon Blake, President 2017/2018 

Presidents Message Cont. 

including basin-wide feasibility studies in the Sacramento 
River Basin and San Joaquin River Basin. Before coming to 
DWR, he worked on a wide variety of water resources 
planning projects as an engineer with MWH Global, which 
is now Stantec. He holds a Bachelor’s in Chemical Engi-
neering from the University of Minnesota and a Master’s 
in Environmental Engineering from Stanford University.  

Eric Tsai is Acting Branch Chief of the 
Flood Planning Branch within the Cali-
fornia Department of Water Re-
sources.  He focuses on leading inte-
grated flood management planning 
studies at the watershed scale. For the 

past 7 years, he has supported both the 2012 Central Valley 
Flood Protection Plan (CVFPP) and the 2017 CVFPP Update, 

 

ACEC Sierra Chapter/S.A.M.E. Joint Meeting Wednesday October 18—Speaker: Eric Tsai, PE  (DWR) 

By Debanik Chaudhuri, Secretary/Treasurer 
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Meeting Recap: September 20 - Jesse Gothan, City of Sac Public Works - Third Annual EEA Awards   

Kathy Wickam, Vice President 

  
We kicked off our 2017/2018 year with recognizing the 
achievements of our members. Two of the local 2017 ACEC
-CA Scholarship winners joined us:  Margarita Kovalchuk, 
CSUS, and Beau Forest, UOP. We awarded five local chap-
ter project awards for engineering excellence:  
 
Best Bikeways and Trails Project to Psomas for Placer 
County’s Auburn-Folsom Road Class 2 Bike Lane Improve-
ments. 
 
Best Geotechnical Engineering Project to Blackburn Con-
sulting for the City of Sacramento’s Cosumnes River Boule-
vard Ext. and I-5 Interchange Project. 
 
Best Freeway/Interchange Project to Dokken Engineering 
for the City of Modesto’s SR-99/Pelandale Avenue Inter-
change Project. 
 
Best Infill Design Project to Wood Rodgers for the McKi-
nely Village Way Underpass. 
 
Project of the Year to WSP USA Inc for the City of Sacra-
mento’s Riverfront Reconnection Project. 
  
Jesse Gothan, City of Sacramento, concluded the evening 
with a presentation on the current projects being devel-
oped in the City and a brief overview of the upcoming 
RFP’s in the City, including the vision for the Broadway 
Complete Streets corridor to reduce the number of vehicle 
lanes to one lane in each direction, provide buffered bike 
lanes and sidewalk bulb-outs at the intersections. The RFP 
is anticipated to be released in October.   
  
Jesse also talked about the City of Sacramento’s new initia-
tive to eliminate traffic fatalities and serious injuries by 
2027. The RFP for this data driven effort will be released 
this fall. 
  
Finally, Jesse talked about the Richards I-5 projects, for 
which the PA/ED RFP will be released Spring 2018 and the 
on-call list RFP’s which will be released soon.  

Jesse Gothan, City of Sacramento, and 
Carlos Ramirez, WSP USA Inc, accepting 
the Project of the Year Award for the 
Riverfront Reconnection Project . 

Tom Blackburn, Blackburn Consulting, and  
Dave Morrell accepting the award for the 
City of Sacramento's Cosumnes River Boule-
vard Extension and I-5 Interchange Project.  

Paul Gervacio, Psomas, with Debanik 
Chaudhuri, Shannon & Wilson, accepting 
the award for the Placer County Auburn-
Folsom Rd. Class 2 Bike Lane Improve-
ments. 

Rosa Griggs, Dokken Engineering, Joy 
Holt, NV5, Bill Sandu, City of Modesto, 
Modesto Councilmember Doug 
Ridenour, Matt Griggs, Dokken Engi-
neering and Charles Covolo, City of 
Modesto.  

Tim Crush, Wood Rodgers, Megan Norris, Riverview Capital Invest-
ments, Tom Makris, Wood Rodgers, Morgan Bratt, Parsons, and Jeff 
Carpenter, Wood Rodgers, accepting the award for the McKinley Village 
Way Underpass Project.  
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ACEC‐CA  State Updates and Events 
By: Christian Anger, ACEC-CA 

It’s not too late to register for the ACEC California Annual 
Conference to be held October 10-11, 2017 at the Hyatt 
Regency, Lake Tahoe. Last week a new session and new 
speakers were added to the conference agenda. 
 
A panel discussion on Caltrans Contract Opportunities and 
the Procurement Process, will be moderated by Stephen 
Boll of Kleinfelder. Jim Davis, Caltrans Division Chief of Pro-
ject Management, Esther Morris, P.E. Assistant Division 
Chief DPAC, A&E Office and Dan Purvine, President A/E 
Clarity will be panelists. 
 
Proposition 1 was passed by the people of California in 
2014.  $2.7 Billion of the $7.545 Billion of spending author-
ized by the legislation is specifically set aside for water 
storage projects. Two of the most well-known projects 

that will be contending for Proposition 1 funding are Tem-
perance Flat Dam and Los Vaqueros Reservoir. Shana Kap-
lan, Deputy Planning Officer, U. S. Bureau of Reclamation 
will be moderating the water panel and Mario Santoyo, 
San Joaquin Valley Water Infrastructure from Temperance 
Flat and Marguerite Patil, Contra Costa Water District from 
Los Vaqueros Reservoir will be panelists. 
 
There are also many other informative breakout sessions 
with a diverse blend of valuable professional speakers and 
an exhibit hall with vendors and consultants pertinent to 
our industry. 
 
For more information and to register for the conference, 
go to the ACEC California website:  

https://acec-ca.siteym.com/events/EventDetails.aspx?=964731&group=  

New "Power of ACEC" Video Earning Rave Reviews 

 
Executive directors and members are commending ACEC’s recently released “Power of ACEC” video, praising it as a persuasive 
membership recruitment and retention tool. 
 
“Wow, that video is so well done! It makes me proud to work for ACEC in Missouri!”—Bruce A. Wylie, president/CEO, ACEC/
Missouri. 
 
“Great and really professionally done, highlighting the immense attractiveness of ACEC.”—Rod Hoffman, CEO, S&H Consulting. 
 
To view the new “Power of ACEC” video, click here: https://www.acec.org/power/video/ 
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 An ACEC-CA Member Profile 

Sacramento Railyards Roadways, Lighting, Signals and 
Utilities 

West Sacramento IKEA Site Development 

I-80 Integrated Corridor Management Project 

Kimley-Horn is one of the nation’s premier planning and de-
sign consulting firms, helping clients develop solutions for 
public infrastructure and private development projects. From 
demanding long-range strategies to site-specific development 
and construction challenges, our engineers, planners, and 
environmental specialists bring together the creativity to de-
velop insightful solutions that consistently exceed expecta-
tions. Our commitment to client service has resulted in over 
90 percent of Kimley-Horn’s work originating from repeat cli-
ents. 
 
Celebrating 50 years of serving clients nationwide, Kimley-
Horn has grown since 1967 from a small group of traffic engi-
neers to a multidisciplinary consulting firm recognized as a 
leader in full-service engineering consulting. The firm now 
offers comprehensive and innovative consulting in civil engi-
neering, traffic engineering, intelligent transportation sys-
tems, transit, parking, aviation, water and wastewater utili-
ties, surface water, energy, landscape architecture, commu-
nity planning, and environmental services. 
 
According to Engineering News-Record, Kimley-Horn firm 
ranks 21st among the nation’s top 500 design firms, with 84 
offices and 3,100 professionals nationwide. With a local office 
in Sacramento, the firm has more than 350 staff in 12 Califor-
nia offices. In Northern California, Kimley-Horn has been re-
sponsible for such projects as the award-winning East Bidwell 
Complete Streets Corridor Plan in Folsom, Interstate 80 Inte-
grated Corridor Mobility Project, Folsom Ranch Backbone 
Sewer Improvements, Rancho Cordova Intelligent Transporta-
tion System Infrastructure Improvements, Amoruso Ranch 
Master Planned Community in Roseville, Taxiway Rehabilita-
tion at Sacramento International Airport, and The Railyards 
development in Downtown Sacramento. 
 
Kimley-Horn is consistently ranked among Fortune maga-
zine’s “100 Best Companies to Work For” and one of the “100 
Best Workplaces for Women.” 
. 

 555 Capitol Mall, Suite 300 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

916.858.5800 
www.kimley-horn.com 
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 Debbie LoCicero  
Recording Secretary 
Newsletter Editor 
dlocicero@acec-ca-sierra.org  

Chris von Collenberg  
Webmaster 
cvc@wavecable.com 

Officers 

Landon Blake, President 
(Guida Surveying) 
209-298-7521  
lblake@guidasurveying.com  
 
Kathy Wickam, Vice President  
(Dokken Engineering) 
916.858.0643 
kwickam@dokkenengineering 
 
Debanik Chaudhuri, Secretary/
Treasurer 
(Shannon & Wilson) 
916.438.2300  
dsx@shanwil.com 
 

Directors 

Chad Coleman 
(Coleman Engineering) 
916.791.1188 
chad@coleman-eng.com 

Kevin Gustorf  
(Michael Baker International) 
916.928.5166  
Kgustorf@mbakerintl.com  

Marco Palilla   
(HDR Engineering, Inc.) 
916.817.4878   
Marco.Palilla@hdrinc.com 

Tom Sell  
(SAGE Engineers, Inc.) 
916.677.4775 
tsell@sageengineers.com  

Jerry Jones  
(Morton & Pitalo) 
916.984.7621 
jjones@mpengr.com) 

Marshall Moore 
(WSP USA) 
Marshall.Moore@wsp.com 
916.567.2582  
 

State Directors 

Landon Blake (2021) 
(Guida Surveying) 
209-298-7521 
lblake@guidasurveying.com  
 
Dana Remington (2020)  
(Andregg Geomatics) 
530.885.7072  
dremington@andregg.com 

Harvey Oslick (2019) 
(Wood Rodgers) 
916.326.5297 
hoslick@WoodRodgers.com 

Tom Holdrege (2018) 
(Holdrege & Kull) 
530.478.1305 
tholdrege@HandK.net 

2017-18 Board of Directors 

 

Would you like to see YOUR FIRM listed in this Newsletter?   

ACEC-CA/Sierra Chapter firms in good standing are invited to submit a 

company profile for inclusion in this newsletter.  Firms that have not been 

featured in the last two years are invited to participate again. Contact 

Landon Blake, President, for submission details. 

Point of Contact: 

Landon Blake, President 

(Guida Surveying) 
lblake@guidasurveying.com  
 

 

GET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SGET NOTICED IN THE SIERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!IERRA CHAPTER NEWSLETTER!   
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